
Still looking for winner of
Soroptimist  wine  tasting
tickets
Ready to sample wine from 30 vintners and food from about 20
restaurants?

It’s time for the annual Evening of Food & Wine Tasting put on
by Soroptimist International of South Lake Tahoe. This is the
group’s big event to raise money that is then given back to
the community.

Lake Tahoe News is partnering with the service club to give-
away two tickets to the Nov. 11 6pm event at Harrah’s Lake
Tahoe.

Soroptimist
wine  tasting
is Nov. 11 at
Harrah's  in
Stateline.
Photo/LTN file

The winner will be randomly chosen Nov. 9 from the people who
write a comment below about why service clubs are important.

The contest is open to everyone who is part of Lake Tahoe
News’ special NEWS subscriber list. All you have to do is send
$40 to LTN, then you are added to the subscriber list, you
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will be sent a T-shirt as our thanks, and you qualify for this
and other great promotions.

Send checks to Lake Tahoe News, P.O. Box 13406, South Lake
Tahoe, CA 96151 or pay via credit card through PayPal on the
website at the bottom right of the home page.

Please include your email address so we can ensure you are
subscribed to receive the daily digest. To receive the daily
email, which lists what has been posted in the last 24 hours,
enter your email address at the bottom right of the home page.

Please don’t forget to include your mailing address and shirt
size – S, M, L, XL or 2X.

If you don’t win the two wine tasting tickets, they may be
purchased for $65 each from a SISLT member or downloaded a fax
order form for credit card orders.

You must be 21 to attend the event.
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